
MEMO TO  : The Honorable President  
   And Board of Trustees  
 
 
FROM  : David A. Hulseberg 
   Village Manager 
 
 
DATE  : June 12, 2012  
 
 
SUBJECT  : Social Services Contract    
 
 
Last year the Community Relations Committee recommended that the Village 
contract with a company to provide a Social Services Program to assist staff with 
various types of crisis counseling and social worker services.  In May of 2011, 
the Village contracted with Association for Individual Development (AID) to 
provide a Social Services Program.   
 
The Village has received commendable service from AID in the past year and 
recommends approval of a contract for an additional year.  The one-year contract 
is in the amount of $25,000 paid on a quarterly basis.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   
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